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TO: 	Professor Jim Mattingly, Chair
	University Faculty Senate

FROM:	Heather Asmus, Chair
	Nicole Lehman, Secretary
	Committee on Admission, Readmission and Retention

RE:	2021 Committee Annual Report

DATE:	February 8, 2022

Attached is the annual report of the Committee on Admission, Readmission and Retention for the calendar year 2021. The report is statistical in nature and is similar to previous annual reports submitted to the University Faculty Senate.

Representatives of the Committee will be present at any meeting the Faculty Senate might wish to discuss and ask questions regarding this report. We therefore submit this annual report of the Committee on Admission, Readmission and Retention to the University Faculty Senate.

If in the meantime you have questions or suggestions for the presentation of additional information, please let us know.



Heather Asmus, Chair
Nicole Lehman, Secretary
Committee on Admission, Readmission and Retention
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